
 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT:  August 27, 2017 
 

Justin Piercy joins Christopher Newport University 
 

FSCI proudly announces that Justin Piercy is playing for the Christopher Newport 
University men’s soccer program in 2017.  Christopher Newport University is a 
NCAA Division 3 school located in Newport News VA.   
 
Justin played on the FSCI Phoenix Orange travel team in the 97-98 Age Group from 
8th grade in 2012 to his senior year in high school in 2016.  He attended Riverbend 
High School.  After a 1 year hiatus during his freshman year at CNU, he was 
selected onto the team. 
 
 

 

 
About FSCI 

 
FSCI is a youth soccer club based in Fredericksburg VA.  Founded in 2009, the club offers a travel program, 
academy program, and various training programs.  FSCI offers a college recruitment program that assists 
interested players with their goals of playing in college. 
 
 
Media Point of Contact 
FSCI Executive Director 
phoenix@fredericksburgsoccer.org 
 

FSCI Contact Information 
PO Box 2668 
Spotsylvania VA 22553 
540-419-0964 
www.fredsoccer.org 
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